Concordia Cemetery Association
2017 Annual Meeting
February 11, 2018

Eighteen association members were present including board member Wescott Tommerdahl and Aron
Kassenborg.

The meeting was called to order by President Aron Kassenborg.

Minutes of the 2016 annual meeting were presented and reviewed by the membership, Lee Eidem
made a motion to approve the report, Gordon Kassenborg seconded the motion and the report was
accepted.

The treasurer’s report was presented, a motion to approve the report was made by Orpha Hoelstad
and seconded by Myron Hagene and the report was accepted.

The board thanked all members for donations during the year, as well as Donald Johnson for mowing
the Leif Erickson Cemetery, Laura VonBank for mowing the Concordia Cemetery and Gordon and Sue
Kassenborg for donating mower gas.

The board also thanked Neil Hanson for auditing the association’s books, Alene Grover Sladky for
website maintenance, Karolynn Decker, Sylvia and Walter Teigen for printing cemetery news in the
newsletter.

The board thanked all who attended the Memorial Day service and special thanks to Lloyd Gunderson
as master of ceremony, Pastor Bruce Krogstad, organist Kathy Krogstad and pianist Orpha Hoelstad.

Wescott Tommerdahl and Harold Horpedahl’s terms as board members had expired; Harold had
declined further nomination to the board. The board thanked Harold for many years of service and
dedication to the upkeep and organization of the Concordia Cemetery.

Lloyd Gunderson nominated Wescott Tommerdahl and Kirby Kassenborg as board members.

Lloyd Gunderson made a motion to cease nominations, a vote was taken and both candidates were
elected.

Lloyd Gunderson announced he would no longer be acting as master of ceremony for Memorial Day
services.

Lee Eidem made a motion to adjourn the meeting Doris Kassenborg seconded the motion and the
meeting was adjourned



